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HB 2025 will provide vital funds to keep public transit operational in Oregon. 

Elements of this legislation will ensure transportation access and equity for 

Oregonians who rely on public transit for work, school, health care services, and 

more. Without investment in public transit, already vulnerable Oregonians will be the 

ones who suffer. 

 

Please support HB 2025 to keep Oregonians like myself moving! 


